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To whom it concerns 
 
I would like to object to the housing development planned at Brooklands Farm. I object for the following reasons: 
 
Our healthcare system cannot cope with the number of houses already. My nan was taken by ambulance to QEQM 
hospital recently, she has dementia and was on a trolley in A&E for over 48 hours before they discovered a urine 
infection. The hospital was dangerously packed. There was then no where to move her too for the care she needed 
so she blocked a hospital bed for 10 days. 
 
Our sewage system cannot cope with the amount of waste produced currently, how is it going to cope with the 
additional mess created by over a thousand more homes? 
 
The traffic in and around Canterbury is awful. Adding more is a terrible idea. 
 
The roads are full of potholes, more traffic will break up the road surfaces even more. 
 
The countryside around Chestfield is beautiful, it gives so many people pleasure. Destroying it for more homes is 
criminal. 
 
At a time when climate change is on everyone’s minds, why mutilate more green space and add carbon producing 
homes? 
 
Building homes on Brooklands Farm is greedy and will mainly benefit property investors. Local people, wildlife and 
ultimately the council will suffer as a result. Please do not grant planning permission to this monstrous 
development. PLEASE. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Helen Gambrill 
Resident of Whitstable 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




